
INTERLACHEN from Page 12 
won her many golf championships and the 
admiration of both her fellow golfers and 
the gaI Ieri es. 

In 1942 the National Open was again 
scheduled for Interlachen but the war 
intervened. Though handicapped with a 
decreased staff and membership, the club 
continued to operate. After the war, due 
to hardships caused by the depression, the 
clubhouse and course were greatly in need 
of remodeling and repair. Instead of 
offering only advice or criticism, members 
organized into teams and worked on the 
greens themselves. They cleaned up bunkers 
and dug out weeds, including a great deal 
of Poison Ivy. With the addition of more 
"greenkeepers", tees were rebuilt and 
greens resurfaced. 

1986 will be the most recent of memorable 
years for Interlachen. The club will 
celebrate its 75th anniversay with a 
variety of club events and has the honor 
of hosting the 32nd U.S. Senior Amateur 
Championship in September. 

Interlachen enjoys a long and rich local, 
national and international heritage, a 
fact particuIeriIy appreciated by its 
current membership, their guests and the 
cIubs 1 empIoyees. 

RECORDS AND EQUIPMENT 
by JOHN HARRIS 

GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT 
LAFAYETTE COUNTRY CLUB 

Capital equipment at any golf club is a 
must in order to provide cost effective 
maintenance and keep playing conditions at 
its peak throughout the season. 

However, the mere mention of "new 
equipment" can send a Greens Committee 
into orbit. True, today's unit can rival 
your chairman's Porsche; but, with a few 
well loaded rounds of ammunition, clubs 
and their memberships can be educated on 
your needs. 

I started by simply planting a few seeds 
or burrs under the necessary chairs 
throughout the f85 season. It was no 
surprise to anyone when I came up with a 
grocery list of horse choking quality. 

I then compiled our records on our 
existing equipment. Each unit in our shop 
has a full record of repairs, maintenance 
and its costs. These costs of repairs 
were listed and totaled to reflect the 
percentage of cost on the original price 
tag. In your mind, you know they need 
replacing but, when you actually got it 
down on paper and found that some units 
exceed 30% of their original cost, I 
wonder how the budget ever survived. 

I then took a close look at our budget 
figures in the areas of equipment rental, 
repairs and maintenance over a five year 
period. They had escalated at an average 
of 18% per year. With this in mind (more 
like infuriating my mind) I listed areas 
of the budget where we could save 
money..or, the "payback" on a new unit. 
They were given in either annual, five 
years, or ten years payback periods, 
depending on the life expectancy of the 
unit, and room for depreciation. 

When I took this information to my 
superiors, it was easy to lay out all the 
cards on the table, as I had sound reasons 
for each and every unit. It also goes to 
say there is no replacement for good sound 
record keeping. All data collected was 
easily accessible and accurate. 

At this writing the final seal of approval 
is yet to materialize. All preliminary 
indicators see this as just a formality. 
Even so, I have still got my fingers 
crossed, and plenty of spare keys to the 
tool box on hand. 

R. L. GOULD GETS AWARD 
The R. L. Gould & Company, St. Paul, 
Minnesota won a service award from 
Jacobsen Division of Textron Inc. for 
outstanding facilities and service of 
Jacobsen professional turf equipment. The 
award was presented February 1, 1986 at 
Jacobsen !s Annual Distributor Awards 
Breakfast held in conjunction with the 
57th Annual Turfgrass Conference and Show 
in San Francisco. 

R . L. Gould and Company distributes and 
services Jacobsen professional turf 
equipment which is used to maintain golf 
courses, parks, cemeteries, schools, 
stadia and other large turf areas. 


